
Hi, 
You are taking testimony tomorrow from Nicole Mace, Jeffery Francis, and Emily Simmons who 
will, predictably, inform you that they do not support any form of merger delay. 
 
I urge you to review the written copy of Cara Zimmerman's testimony to the Senate Education 
Committee on 12MAY19 before forming your opinion on the Senate version of H.39 being 
presented: 
 
https://legislature.vermont.gov/Documents/2020/WorkGroups/Senate%20Education/Bills/H.39
/Written%20testimony/H.39~Cara%20Zimmerman~Testimony~Stowe%20School%20Board~3-
12-2019.pdf   
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Alan Ouellette 
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